
From: John Beranek <jmilob@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, April 26, 2021 9:00 PM 
To: jbarret@a2gov.org 
Cc: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org>; Disch, Lisa <LDisch@a2gov.org>; paul.steih@ey.com; John Milo 
Beranek <imilo@sbcglobal.net>; Karen Park <anekmp@gmail.com> 
Subject: RE 4/28 ZBA21-013 625 N Fourth Ave 
 

 
 
Dear Jon and ZBA members, 

My wife and I see no justification for the approval of the Request to Alter a Non-Conforming Structure 
(ZBA21-013) for 625 N. Fourth Ave.  The request should not be approved, based simply on two factors: 
1) This project will be a new structure, it is not an alteration as described by the applicant, so should be 
denied or subject to all the requirements of a new construction.  2) This project will have a detrimental 
effect on the neighborhood.  This 12-bedroom project is well beyond the scope of what should be 
considered an “alteration” and it does not agree with recommendations of the R4C/R2C Zoning District 
Study Advisory Committee. 

 
Please read our complete letter attached as PDF.  I’ve also attached two referenced photos and an 
advertisement for the project. 
 
Please forward to ZBA members and all concerned parties.  If you need me to forward to others, please 
let me know. 
 
Thank you, 
John Beranek 
Karen Park 
 
 
 

 This message was sent from outside of the City of Ann Arbor. Please do not click links, open attachments, or 

follow directions unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.  

mailto:jmilob@gmail.com
mailto:jmilob@gmail.com
mailto:jbarret@a2gov.org
mailto:jbarret@a2gov.org
mailto:Planning@a2gov.org
mailto:Planning@a2gov.org
mailto:LDisch@a2gov.org
mailto:LDisch@a2gov.org
mailto:paul.steih@ey.com
mailto:paul.steih@ey.com
mailto:imilo@sbcglobal.net
mailto:imilo@sbcglobal.net
mailto:anekmp@gmail.com
mailto:anekmp@gmail.com


 



 

 


